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NOTICE

The Notice No. UH/CWO0/2021/1561, dated 15-11-2021 placed on the
website stands cancelled. The process of physical entry of 2021 admitted
students to the campus is put on hold as per the directions of the Taskforce-II.
Please postpone all travel plans to the University Hostels until further

information.

. For-further updates, please visit the website periodically.
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